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Subject: Placement Pilot Con-nuum Contract Agreement
Date: Thursday, October 20, 2022 at 2:08:18 PM Pacific Daylight Time
From: Holt, Darrin@DSS
To: Rydhan-Foster, Nazneen (WOM)
CC: Bray, Ashley@DSS

 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

 

Naz,
 
I am wri+ng to confirm that the Request for Contract Services Package for the new itera+on of the Placement
Pilot Con+nuum contract between the California Department of Social Services and the San Francisco
Department on the Status of Women was submiEed to our CDSS Non-IT Contracts Bureau on Thursday,
09/22/22.
 
This contract agreement is for $7,000,000 with a term of 01/01/23 – 12/31/25.  This is not a binding
agreement un+l the contract is signed by both par+es and fully executed.  Although we do not an+cipate any
major delays, there is no guarantee that the contract will be fully executed by 01/01/23.
 
The funds for this contract were made possible by an appropria+on of $25,000,000 (AB-154 Budget Act of
2022) for the CDSS to administer and enter into contracts with qualified organiza+ons to develop and
implement innova+ve placement pilot programs for youth who are, or are at risk of becoming vic+ms of
commercial sexual exploita+on. 
 
Thank you.
 
 
Darrin Holt
Analyst, Child Trafficking Program Support Unit
Family Centered Safety and Support Bureau
California Department of Social Services
744 P Street Sacramento, CA 95814
Office | 916.651.5345
 
To learn about what is happening with the CSEC Program and Child Trafficking Response Team, please sign
up for the CTRT newsletter by clicking CTRT Newsletter Sign-Up Form
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